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24 January 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Parent Liaisons, 

 

RE: School Uniform Notice 

 

Please be reminded that all students from ELC to Year 12 are required to wear the appropriate Summer 

school uniform from the commencement of the school year. 

 

Information about uniform requirements has been distributed to all new families and is also available on 

SCHOOLBOX and on the school’s website https://alphington.vic.edu.au/our-community/uniform/  

 

Reminders: 

• All students in Prep to Year 12 require a blazer. The blazer need not be worn to school during 

Terms 1 and 4, but is required for photographs, formal occasions, and excursions. It should be the 

outermost garment worn to and from school if required (not the school jumper). 

• All primary students are required to wear a school hat or cap when outside during Terms 1 and 4 

as part of the Sunsmart ‘no hat, no play’ Policy.  

• All secondary students need to take responsibility for their own Sunsmart practices. Sunscreen is 

available in the Year 7 hub and the PE department.  

• All students must be cleanshaven. 

• Hair longer than collar length must be tied back. 

• Students may wear sport uniform on PE/sport days only. 

• School shoes (not black sports/leisure shoes) must be worn with the school uniform. 

• All uniform items must be labelled with student name to avoid loss. Named items will be returned 

to students if found. 

• Jewellery:  

The only articles that may be worn are a watch and small gold/silver religious insignia on a 

discreet neck chain (worn inside the uniform).  

One pair of small plain gold/silver studs or sleepers may be worn in the lower ear lobe only.   

Facial and other body piercings are not permitted.  

Inappropriate jewellery will be confiscated by the Heads of House and returned at the end of the 

Term. 

 

The Second-Hand Uniform Shop is located adjacent to the Lyceum Centre and Drama Room. Please ask the 

front office staff for directions. This service is run by parent volunteers and will be open Thursday 

mornings from 8.45-9.45am. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Tracey Nicholson                                                                                             Lukas Silver 

Assistant Principal, Head of Primary                                                         Assistant Principal, Head of Secondary 

https://alphington.vic.edu.au/our-community/uniform/

